
 

 

Notice of Missing Horse 
October 9, 2018 

 
On 10-09-2018 this officer received a call from Cattle Ranger Steve Martin that Mr. Bob Hays 

who lives on CR 170 is missing a bay colored gelding .  

The horse has not been seen since 09-23-2018. These officers went to the ranch and checked 

with Mr. Hays about the missing horse. Mr. Hays stated that he checked all of his ranch and 

could not find the horse. All of the fences were good and no holes in it. 

If anyone sees or knows where the horse is call the Jim Wells County Sheriff Office and ask to 

speak to Sgt. Aubrey Harper Livestock Investigator. 

 

Sgt. Aubrey Harper #220 
Livestock Investigator 

Jim Wells County Sheriff Office 


